GFL Bulk Item Pickup Day - 7:00 a.m.

Bulk items will be collected by GFL on the first and third Wednesdays of the month. Each
Westwood household is allowed up to 2-items per month. kccustomercare [at] gflenv.com
(Click here) to contact WCA about picking up bulk items before a bulk item service day.

Bulk items include items such as furniture, beds, chairs, mattresses, box springs and tubs. This
does not include White Goods.

For more information about GFL waste collection in Westwood click here.


https://www.westwoodks.org/public-works/page/gfl-bulk-item-pickup-day-700-am
https://www.westwoodks.org/node/211
https://www.westwoodks.org/node/211

